Rebecca Kirkland

From: Nick Crouch

Sent: 11 January 2021 15:28

To: development management
Cc: Joel Marshall

Subject: V/4202

FAO Joel Marshall
Joel,
Apologies for the delay in replying to this consultation. Comments as follows:

The application seeks to extend the evaluation and restoration period of the application site by 3 years, until
November 2023. Delaying the restoration of the site will have no significant detrimental impact on ecological
receptors, noting that conditions control other elements of the planning permission. As such, | have no objections.

Kind regards,
Nick

Nick Crouch

Natural Environment Manager (Conservation Team)
Nottinghamshire County Council

Green Spaces | Greenwood Community Forest | Notts BAG
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Nottinghamshire County Council is committed to protecting your privacy and ensuring all personal information is
kept confidential and safe — for more details see https://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/global-content/privacy
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Emails and any attachments from Nottinghamshire County Council are confidential. If you are not the intended
recipient, please notify the sender immediately by replying to the email, and then delete it without making copies or
using it in any other way. Senders and recipients of email should be aware that, under the Data Protection Act 2018
and the Freedom of Information Act 2000, the contents may have to be disclosed in response to a request.

Although any attachments to the message will have been checked for viruses before transmission, you are urged to
carry out your own virus check before opening attachments, since the County Council accepts no responsibility for
loss or damage caused by software viruses.

You can view our privacy notice at: https://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/global-content/privacy

Nottinghamshire County Council Legal Disclaimer.





